Eglinton Parkrun Results
08/10/2016

Paul Lafferty 1st SM 20-24  17.44 (pb)

Jim Sneddon 20.22

Joe McNamee 20.58

John Surgenor 21.36 1st VM 60-64

Luke McGarry 24.48 (pb)

Steven Connell 25.27 (pb)

Caroline Morrison 42.58

We had two members stewarding: Alan Douglas and Ross Laye

The course was ideal yesterday on a fresh autumn morning.

Paul Lafferty was second overall on the day.
15/10/2016
It was a cold dry morning with ideal underfoot conditions and the sun came out prior to the start.

We had 9 runners compete out of a field of 163. Some of our regulars were racing in the Ayrshire relay championships in the afternoon. Our runners were:

Ryan Evans    18.44

Jim Sneddon  20.18

Joe McNamee  21.05

John Surgenor  21.32 (1st MV60-65)

Mike Flinn        22.57

Jennie Jackson 24.29 (1st VW55-59)

Alan Douglas     24.29

Liz Colquhoun    32.51

Susan Rhodes   35.09
22/10/2016
Another fresh sunny morning with the underfoot condition a wee bit tacky underfoot. For the first time in over a year the Parkrun crashed through the 200 barrier. We had 12 runners out of a field of 215. We also had two of our members volunteering around the course. Our results were:

Paul Lafferty  17.56 (1st SM 20-24) 3rd place overall

Alan Douglas  18.43

Jim Sneddon   20.24

Joe McNamee 21.00 (1st VM55-59)

John Surgenor  21.33 (1st VM60-64)

Chris Figgins    21.50 PB

Jenny Jackson  22.48 (1st WV55-59) PB 

Mike Flinn        22.57

Euan Rhodes  28.18

Liz Colquhoun 30.44

Susan Rhodes 31.25

Kirsty Rome     38.50

Our two steward's were Erin Fletcher-Burns and Ross Laye. Special mention this week should go to Jennie Jackson for her PB taking her under 23 minutes and giving her a staggering 79.39% age grading mark, well done Jennie. Our other PB went to Chris Figgins who lowered his mark to under 22 minutes. Well done to everyone who took part in any way to help make the day a big success.
29/10/2016

It wasn't the ideal conditions of last week with rain all morning but calmed down for the run itself. A very healthy 188 runners finished the course. There were over 200 last week but conditions were much poorer this week. Our club had 12 of the 188 finishers and they were:

Paul Lafferty 17.56 (1st SM20-24)

Alan Douglas 18.50

Jim Sneddon  20.16

Joe McNamee  21.02

John Surgenor  21.27 (1st VM60-64)

Mike Flinn         23.19

Jim White         23.32 (1st VM65-69)

Ross Laye        25.23

Euan Rhodes   25.39

Ian McManus    34.24

Susan Rhodes 35.17

Kirsty Rome     37.45

